

Join ATU's Delegation to City Council!

Wednesday, May 28 @ 10 AM Andrew Haydon Hall, City Hall (110 Laurier Ave W)

Our collective agreement expired nearly two months ago, yet OC Transpo has so far only met twice with our union's bargaining committee, despite their previous assurances that they were seeking to reach a deal by June. Our union will not tolerate unreasonable delays.

At the next City Council meeting, ATU will be presenting Councillors and Mayor Sutcliffe with the petition signed by nearly 1900 members (75% of our membership). This petition contains our top-line demands for this upcoming contract- demands that would make OC Transpo a better transit system for riders and workers alike. We refuse to allow OC Transpo management to act as stonewallers and gatekeepers; we insist on keeping our elected City Council informed of what's at stake.

We invite any ATU members who are <u>not</u> scheduled to work that morning to observe while wearing your ATU t-shirts. (The agenda has not yet been released so it's unclear when ATU will be speaking, but the meeting starts at 10 AM.) Come and show your solidarity!

If you attend, please:

- DO: Wear your ATU T-Shirts
- DO: Stay quiet and respectful during the meeting
- DO NOT: skip work to attend
- DO NOT: bring signs/placards (these will not be allowed in)